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Dear ADEQ:

I agree with the Rule Changes to Rules/Regulations 5 and 6 in regard to 
establishing a permanent swine CAFO moratorium for large and medium 
operations in the Buffalo National River Watershed as stated in Docket 
Numbers #19-002-R and #19-003-R.    The Buffalo is a "national river" 
and the crown jewel of Arkansas.   We as citizens need to ensure that this 
lucrative tourism resource is preserved for both our nation and our 
children.

I very much appreciate that ADEQ and the APC&E Commission are moving 
forward with this rule making process.   I also sincerely appreciate 
Governor Asa Hutchinson’s support for the ongoing protection of the 
Buffalo National River.

Sincerely,

Brian A. Thompson
Sarah B. Thompson
3428 E. Wyman Rd.
Fayetteville, AR.   72701
479 879-0688
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